
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

For Publication in the Journal Inquirer on Thursday, August 25, 2022. 

 
SOUTH WINDSOR HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Tuesday, 

September 6, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Sprenkel Room of the South 

Windsor Town Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor to consider an 

application for Certificate of Appropriateness by Tatyana & Jeffrey Divino 

for the installation of a mailbox at 1752 Main Street South Windsor, CT 

06074. 

 

Elizabeth Burgess, Chairperson 

Historic District Commission 

 

  


